From: Jim Meyer

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for climate legislation in Oregon
Date: Sunday, January 26, 2020 1:00:41 PM

Hello Oregon Legislature!

I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. As a parent and grandparent, 1 am
worried about the increasing dangers of climate change for future generations. What kind of
world will my grandchildren inherit? A world that continues the slide towards ever greater
environmental disaster, or one that effectively addresses climate change? Similar to Oregon's
pioneering leadership for public beach access and the bottle bill, we need vision plus real
action on climate change and transitioning to a sustainable economy.

Thank You,

- James C Meyer

16840 SW Stellar Dr, Sherwood, OR 97140

meyerjamesmeyer@gmail.com
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